
Beginning Saturday, November 2nd, a new Book Study Group will 
begin at the Metrolina Intergroup Association of AA Office located 
at 1427 Elizabeth Ave., Charlotte NC 28204, 704-377-0244. The 
meeting time will be from 12:30 pm to 2:30 pm every Saturday. The 
first 30 minutes (12:30 to 1:00) is to enjoy snacks, soft drinks and 
coffee; 1:00 pm to 2:15 pm we will read and discuss the book; and 2:15 
pm to 2:30 pm will be dedicated to restoring the meeting room. This is 
a CLOSED - HYBRID AA MEETING -- virtual login information will be 
provided at a later date.  Our group will honor the 7th Tradition.

The first book we will study is the new AA Conference Approved 
"Plain Language Big Book: A Tool for Reading Alcoholics 
Anonymous". The book has been specifically designed at a fifth grade 
reading level. The book (B-90) is available for sale on November 1, 
2024, and costs $11.00 plus tax.  

For our initial meeting, some Past Delegates will share 
interesting facts about the history of the Plain Language Big 
Book.
During our second meeting, we'll elect an Intergroup Delegate and 
Alternate, as well as a Area 51 General Service Representative (GSR) 
and Alternate GSR, and fill other service positions (Chair, Secretary, 
Treasurer, Coffeemaker, etc.). Please read up on the requirements and 
responsibilities for those positions and come prepared to stand for 
election.

Let me know by Tuesday, October 15th if you would like to place 
your order for the book. Intergroup is submitting their order on 
November 1st.

For more information and to sign up for the Book Study Group 
contact Betty G., Bgregory8460@gmail.com or text 704-491-1519.
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